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Established in 2018, Delhi World Public School, Ashta, embarked on a mission to provide holistic 
education to the children of our beautiful city. Founded by visionaries Syed Parvez Ali, Shri Bahadur 
Singh, Shri Gyan Singh, and Shri Dhruv Tiwari, the school has always strived for excellence in 
nurturing young minds. 
 

Academic Excellence: 
This year, our academic achievements were stellar. Our inaugural Class XII batch also made us proud, 
with district toppers Kushagra Dharwa scoring 96% and Mradul Barjatya achieving 95.6%. 
Our Class X batch of 2023-24 secured a 100% pass rate, with Krish Mewada topping the city with a 
commendable 90%.  Our academic success is a testament to our commitment to excellence and 
perseverance. 
 

Innovative Infrastructure: 
Our state-of-the-art infrastructure includes various labs equipped with artificial intelligence modules, 
fostering an environment of innovation. Our school buses set the standard for safety, equipped with 
GPS tracking, CCTV cameras, and first-aid kits, ensuring the utmost security for our students. 
 

Holistic Development: 
The session started positively with a Parents Orientation Programme and the heartwarming graduation 
of our Kindergarteners in Aagaz. Our new assessment mechanism provides comprehensive reports on 
students’ scholastic, co-scholastic, and life skills, promoting well-rounded growth. Self-assessment 
initiatives encourage students to recognize their strengths and areas for improvement. 
 

Vocational and Extracurricular Activities: 
Aligned with the New Education Policy, we introduced vocational courses such as Beauty and 
Wellness, Coding, and Design Making. Our students' participation in CBSE activities like Adolescent 
Peer Learning and the Children's Sports Festival, and their success in Olympiad competitions, 
highlights their multifaceted talents. 
 

Sports Achievements: 
Our sporting facilities are exemplary, and our students excelled in various sports events, including the 
Khelo India Youth Games and the International Karate Championship, where Meenal Pathariya of 
Grade 8 won a gold medal. We also take pride in Ms. Rohini Kalam, our Taekwondo instructor, 
selected for the 19th Asian Games in China. 
 

Conclusion: 
This year has been a remarkable journey of growth and accomplishments. We extend our heartfelt 
thanks to our dedicated teachers, supportive parents, and hardworking students. Together, we will 
continue our pursuit of excellence, shaping future leaders and well-rounded individuals. 


